VJB19. Revenue Budget 2018/19 — Review as at 31 August 2018

The Board considered a report by the Treasurer setting out the Revenue
Budget position as at 31 August 2018.

A year end underspend of £99k was projected. This was attributed in the
main to £92k savings arising from staffing vacancies.
Decision

The Board noted the report.



